
In response to the COVID-19, Castlewood House is now temporarily closed. This is a sad
time for all of us and we are doing our very best to take care of our team during this
challenging time.

We will continue to follow government advice, and plan to reopen as soon as we are able to
do so. We will keep you well informed when this is possible.

We are extremely proud of the relationships we hold dear with each of our guests and
friends around the world, and we sincerely look forward to warmly welcoming you home
soon.

Please keep an eye on our Social Media channels for updates about Dingle and Castlewood.

With love and blessings, Helen, Brian and all your friends in Dingle


